
   Trowbridge Dam Cleanup Update – September 2022      
 

 

This is an update on the cleanup of PCB contamination along the Kalamazoo River. 

Final sampling was completed this summer and the removal of contaminated 

sediments should start next year (2023). 

Crews are now working on access for equipment down to the river off of 24th 

Street at 109th.  We have permission from the owner, and the farmland off 24th 

Street is private property, so please keep out of this area. 

Over the next couple months, trucks will bring in sand, rock, heavy, equipment 

and other materials. You may also see or hear heavy equipment moving around 

down by the river. We put up orange signs up to remind you of potentially slow 

moving trucks coming in and out of our entrance off 24th Street.  

We asked trucks to keep to the posted speed limits for safety and dust control.  If 

you see speeding or reckless driving, please contact us right away. 

The boat launch and kayak/canoe portage remains open at 26th Street. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us.  You can also obtain 

more information at: https://response.epa.gov/trowbridgedam or by scanning 

the code below with your cell phone’s camera feature: 

 

Thank you for your patience with our progress as we work to clean up the river. 

Respectfully, 

Paul Ruesch       Mark Mills 

U.S. EPA - Superfund      Michigan DNR - Plainwell 

312-919-4382      269-967-5367 

ruesch.paul@epa.gov     millsm@michigan.gov 
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